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The Validation service will be out of service on Tuesday 27th of August 2024 starting at 7:30 

a.m. | Consolidated data collection (KOTI), Payment and fraud data (MAPE), Reporting on 

securities-based assets and liabilities (SAVE) 

 

The Bank of Finland’s new validation service for reporting will have a service 

break on Tuesday 27th of August 2024 starting at 7:30 a.m.  We will inform 

you when the validation service is available to the reporters again. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to the reporters. 

 

 

For further information, please contact 

 

Questions related to the reform of the Reporting System: 

ReportingSupport(at)bof.fi 

 

 

 


